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This is my fourth time to join trips by Project Mingde. Unlike the previous three trips, this 
trip gave me a quite special experience. The most unforgetable thing in this journey is staying 
in the car for a very long period. In my life, it would be the longest time for me to travel all 
day. However, I still learnt a lot in this trip. 
 
On the second day of the trip, we met students in Guangxi and the contractors form Shanghai 
and we discussed on the updated design of the building. It was my first time to work together 
with other stakeholders and it was a invaluable experience for me in the future. On the third 
day of the trip, we presented our preliminary design of the construction project in Fengmu. 
Advice on the design was given to us and I learnt how to produce a better design to a project. 
 
Last but not least, Project Mingde always gives me a trip that makes me comfortable and 
happy. I hope I can join more trips which is being held in the future. 
 


